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H.R. 6450, SCORE for Small Business Act of 2022 
As passed by the House of Representatives on April 26, 2022 
 
By Fiscal Year, Millions of Dollars 2022  2022-2027  2022-2032  

Direct Spending (Outlays)  0  0  0  

Revenues  0  0  0  
Increase or Decrease (-) 
in the Deficit 
 

 0  0  0  

Spending Subject to 
Appropriation (Outlays)  0  14  14  

Statutory pay-as-you-go 
procedures apply? No Mandate Effects 

Increases on-budget deficits in any 
of the four consecutive 10-year 
periods beginning in 2033? 

No 
Contains intergovernmental mandate? No 

Contains private-sector mandate? No 

H.R. 6450 would authorize the appropriation of $14 million for fiscal years 2022 and 2023 
for the Service Corps of Retired Executives (SCORE) program. The SCORE program 
engages volunteers to provide business mentoring and training to existing and prospective 
small business owners. It is administered by the nonprofit SCORE Association, which 
receives federal funding from the Small Business Administration (SBA). The act would 
require the SBA to conduct an annual financial examination of the SCORE Association, 
review and approve contracts entered into by the association, and report to the Congress 
annually on the performance and effectiveness of the SCORE program. 

CBO assumes that the legislation will be enacted near the end of 2022 and that no additional 
appropriations will be made for the SCORE program in 2022 because the SBA already 
allocated $14 million for the program in that year. Assuming appropriation of the authorized 
amount in 2023, and based on historical spending patterns, CBO estimates that implementing 
the legislation would cost $14 million over the 2023-2027 period. 

The CBO staff contact for this estimate is David Hughes. The estimate was reviewed by 
H. Samuel Papenfuss, Deputy Director of Budget Analysis.
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